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Primo Mild Salami 25% Less Salt 80g 
USE BY 19.07.2024 

 

 
Primo Foods Pty Ltd is conducting a recall of the above product. The product 
has been available for sale at Coles in NSW, VIC, SA, TAS and WA; 
Woolworths in NSW, QLD, VIC, SA, TAS and WA; independent retailers 
including IGA in NSW, VIC, SA and NT and Drakes in SA. 
 

Problem: The recall is due to the presence of an undeclared allergen (milk). 
 

Food safety hazard: Any consumers who have a milk allergy or intolerance 
may have a reaction if the product is consumed. 
 

What to do: Consumers who have a milk allergy or intolerance should not 
consume this product. Consumers should return the product to the place of 
purchase for a full refund. Any consumers concerned about their health 
should seek medical advice.  
 

For further information please contact: 
  

Primo Foods Pty Ltd 
1800 060 909 

https://www.primo.com.au/ 
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